
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Friday 2 July 2021 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Year 10: looking ahead to next year. 
 
As we approach the end of this year, I would like to also start thinking ahead to next year for all students 
in Year 10 as they move into their last year at secondary school from September. 
 
The parents’ evening on Thursday 8th July is an important opportunity to discuss how your child is doing in 
their subjects.  Bookings opened Monday 28th June at 9.00 am and will close at 9.00 am on Thursday 8th 
July.  If you haven’t already done so, please use this link to book your appointments: 
https://lowtonchurchofengland.schoolcloud.co.uk  
 
This time next year, your child will have finished their time at secondary school and, hopefully, completed 
their full suite of GCSE examinations.  With that in mind, I would like to outline via webinar to all students 
and parents what our plans are for their coming year.   
 
As outlined in my weekly letter last week, the webinar for all Year 10 parents, carers and students will take 
place on Monday 12th July at 5.00 pm.  Register in advance for this webinar: 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_p-wqKpeJQXqBrWNjaTnktA 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 
 
The webinar will cover: 
 

• Expectations to secure your child’s success next year. 

• Details of extra time for students across the curriculum to help secure the best possible grades. 

• The plan for mock examinations. 

• How you can help your child get ahead and be ready for the year ahead. 

• The support available in school next year to support exam success and college choices. 
 
I look forward to speaking with you via the webinar in the next few days. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Kieran Larkin 
Headteacher 

https://lowtonchurchofengland.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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